December 13th, 1926. Rev. F. H. Cosgrave, Provost, Trinity College. Toronto, Ont. Dear Sir:-Let me acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter of December 10th, in which you have been good enough to invite me to attend the ceremonies at Trinity College when you will be installed in the office of Provost, on January 15th next. I should much prefer attending the ceremony of installation on Saturday, the 15th, than the dinner to be held the following Monday night. I shall therefore go up for the Saturday function. but would appreciate not being called upon to make an address. Yours faithfully. Principal.